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VIA E-FILING

July 27,2023

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
621 Woodland Square Loop SE

Lacey, WA 98503

Re:  Status of Stroh’s Water Company, Inc.

Dear Ms. Maxwell:

Received

Records Management
Jul 27,2023

The purpose of this letter is to confirm that pursuant to Order 01 in Docket No. UW-220614,
Stroh’s has transferred all of its operating assets, to Washington Water Service Company effective
July 17, 2023. On that basis, Stroh’s asks that it be removed from the list of regulated companies.
Further, Stroh’s requests that the Stroh’s Water Company, Inc. tariff be cancelled.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned.
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cc: Client (via e-mail)
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RICHARD A. FINNIGAN
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